

YSGOL GYNRADD Y SANTES FAIR ST MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL



Ebost: mailbox@stmarys-wxm-pri.wrexham.sch.uk Safle: www.stmarys-wxm-pri.wrexham.sch.uk

> Tel: 01978 352406 Ffon: 01978 352406

> > 5th July 2019

Pope Francis' Thought for the Day



We all go through difficult days at times, but we must always remember that life is a grace. It is the miracle that God drew forth from nothing.

Welsh Words/Phrases From the 'Criw Cymraeg'

Ga I chwarae efo ti? Can I play with you? Cei/Na chei





Well Done

Zuzanna attended the Holywell Summer Sprint Meet on Saturday and won 7 medals, 3 bronze, 3 silver and 1 gold! Austeja has achieved her Wave 5 in swimming. Louis has received a medal for football.

Thank you!

A very big thank you to Mrs Metize, mother of Alise and Lilia, for planting in our nursery.

ESTYN INSPECTION ESTYN

A big thank you to all children and staff this week. It has been a very busy week with up to 5 inspectors in school each day. The inspectors have been so impressed by the children and staff who have been very welcoming, open and honest and very willing to share their learning and experiences. I am certainly a very proud headteacher. Da iawn pawb.

Further thanks should be extended to all parents who were able to attend the Parents' meeting and to the Chair and Vice Chair of Governors who also met with the inspectors on Monday evening. Diolch o galon.

Our Inspection report will be published on the school website and the Estyn website on 3rd September ready to start the new school year. Further information to follow.



Wow! What an amazing day once again. It was so lovely to see so many families enjoying themselves at our annual Summer fair last Saturday. Thank you so much for making it such a special day celebrating our whole school as a diverse community. Diolch to Mrs O'Connor and the Friends of St Mary's for coordinating the events and to all staff and children for organising and running their own stall. We look forward to finding out how much money was raised to further enhance the provision in school. Diolch yn fawr iawn pawb.

First Holy Communion in Llay 2020

If you would like to join the class for next year, please can you contact Liz Davies before the end of term on 07892 406 338 or by email lizdavies19@btinternet.com.



Year 6 Visit to Cardiff Friday 5th- Monday 8th July

We are all looking forward to our trip to Cardiff with the Year 6 children. Please follow us on Twitter to keep up to date with the wonderful activities and experiences we have in store!



First Holy Communion Mass

On Friday 12th July, all children who have made their First Holy Communion this year are invited to come to school dressed in their First Communion clothes and Canon Simon will celebrate a special Mass as we join together as a school family to mark this very special day. (Message from teachers to follow with further details about the little party etc)



Pizza Express

The Robins class visited Pizza Express where they made pizzas and had lots of fun, wearing aprons and chefs hats and were able to eat lots of pizza! It will be the turn of the Sparrows class next week.

Y1 & 2 Jambori

Years 1 and 2 are looking forward to the Jambori next week (Monday 8th July) in The Stiwt in Rhos.

Language and Play

The final Language and Play session will be held on Wednesday 10th July at 1.45pm. Children will spend time in their new class and parents will have an information session with the teachers.



Tennis finals

A big thank you to Mrs Worsnip who took our tennis teams to the finals on Wednesday . It was lovely to see her and I know she had a wonderful day with our super tennis players! Da iawn pawb

Year 3 girls team - overall NW Runners up Year 4 girls team- overall NW Runners up Year 5 girls team- overall NW Champions Year 6 girls team- overall NW Runners up

Fantastic play and skills by all of the girls. Wonderful St Mary's ambassadors as always. Wimbledon look out! Mrs Worsnip thoroughly enjoyed taking them! Thank you to Mrs Sawyer and the other helpers.

Reception Chester Zoo

The Reception classes will be visiting Chester Zoo on Thursday 11th July.

School Reps Party

An invitation will be sent to children inviting them to take part.



Yr 1 SeaQuarium trip

The Year 1 classes will be visiting the Seaquarium in Rhyl on Friday 12th July.



ANNUAL REPORTS TO PARENTS

Will be issued on Monday 15th July where there is an opportunity for parents to discuss the report on Tuesday 16th July between 4pm and 5:30pm



Y6 Leavers' Mass

Year 6 parents are invited to attend a special Mass in the Cathedral on Wednesday 17th July at 9:45am. Canon Lordan will be the celebrant this year. It will be a beautiful opportunity to reflect on our wonderful time together in St Mary's and to pray for our children as they embark on the next adventure in their educational journey.

THESE ARE THE CONFIRMED TEACHER TRAINING/ INSET DAYS 2018/2019 (No School for children on these days)

Monday 22nd July 2019

INSET DAYS FOR 2019-20

Monday 2nd September 2019 Friday 25th October 2019 Monday 6th January 2020 Monday 20th April 2020 Monday 20th July 2020

Twitter



We are now on Twitter. Please follow us @stmaryswxm to keep up to date with events, activities and whole school news.



Week Beginning 1st July 2019

The Foundation Phase Attendance Award this week has been presented to:



Owls Class

99.2 %

Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations!

Week Beginning 1st July 2019

The Key Stage 2 Attendance Award this week has been presented to:



Gwan Class

99.3%%

Llongyfarchiadau - Congratulations!



Foundation Phase Classes	
Stork	98.3%
Swan	81.1%
Parrot	91.4%
Penguin	87%
Owls	99.2%
Wrens	95.6%
Sparrows	94.2%
Robins	94.8%

Key Stage 2 Classe	es
Taff	95.4%
Clywedog	96%
Alyn	88.5%
Conwy	97.7%
Dovey	98.8%
Gwenfro	92.8%
Dyfrdwy	96.8%
Gwaun	99.3%

Well done to those classes who have achieved or exceeded our school target of 96%!

